
April 17th to 21st

Music Festival

Music festival for Aurora Students will take place on Wednesday this

week. As this is a community event and not a school event there will be a

$4 dollar entry fee at the door. If you have watched any other

performances and paid at those events, you will have received a

supporter ribbon and will not need to pay again. It has been a few years

since this has taken place and we would just like to remind parents that

they are able to record their child’s performance but not the adjudicator

talking.The instrumental schedule can be found here.

Badminton Wards and Districts

Badminton wards will take place this Thursday at the Bold Centre. Your

child will have brought a permission slip home if they have qualified. The

bus will leave around 9 and return in time for the afternoon dismissal.

Students who advance at wards will participate at districts on April 29th,

which is also at the Bold Centre. Spectators are welcome but can not

enter the court area.

Track and Field

Track and Field will be starting shortly. We will have a meeting at lunch

this week and the majority of practices will take place at lunch time.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1q7ibmr19hkQnZJIQenKpUQKWxBcelFxYeVJJdR6bMt4/edit


School Council/Pac fundraisers

School council is looking for volunteers for our casino on August 7 and

8th. Casino funds help support students through field trips, educational

experiences, and many other initiatives. If you are interested in

volunteering please contact Andrea at 780-307-5459.

Important Dates

Music Festival-April 19th

Badminton Wards-April 20th

Badminton Districts-April 29th

Spring Pictures-May 8th


